
 

Press Release 
 

Riverview School District 2007 Alumni 

21st Century Workforce Panel 

On Tuesday, November 26, 2013, the Riverview School District proudly hosted a panel discussion with Riverview 

School District graduates from the class of 2007. A panel of five 2007 graduates shared their own unique narratives 

and perspectives pertaining to how Riverview School District prepared each of them to succeed in the 21st century 

workforce. Our eclectic panel featured students who are successful in a range of career paths and disciplines. The 

panel was comprised of graduates who have obtained experience working in the medical field, law, marketing/sales, 

industrial design, and serving in the military.  

Following the panel discussion, current Riverview students prepared and hosted a formal luncheon complete with a 

violinist and student sculpture exhibition. School board members, students, teachers, and district administrators 

enjoyed additional conversation with our selected panelists over lunch.  

Through a rich discussion with these young professionals, educators were able to gain valuable information that will 

aid in curriculum analysis and Strategic Planning. Results of the discussions revealed that perseverance, a strong 

work ethic, collaboration, communication, and a foundation in the arts are perceived as essential attributes of our 

selected graduates’ skill sets and careers. The Riverview School District is committed to continuous improvement 

and seeks to further impart these and other emergent qualities and characteristics to future Riverview graduates so 

that they might also experience success as they enter the ever-evolving 21st century workforce. 
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